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Meeting of Open Learning Council 

The Open Leaning Council has been held 

today, 10/12/2012 under the presidency of 

Prof. Dr. Soliman Mustafa, the University 

Vice-president for Education and Student 

Affairs, and the University Vice-presidents in the presence of Prof. 

Dr. Salama Abdel Aziem, the Manager of Open Learning. The 

Council has approved the schedules of exams for the faculties of 

agriculture, arts, commerce, and law. The Council also has approved 

to open the admission for Open Learning, second term from 

01/01/2013 to 07/02/2013  
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